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20th October 2022  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
PE Lessons – Period 5 
 
Further to my letter of 12th October, I am really grateful for the positive comments and support 
from parents to our proposal of students going home in PE kits at the end of period 5 PE lessons.  
 
I am pleased to confirm that this change will come into effect from 1st November 2022.   
 
Just to recap; for students having PE period 5 (2.00pm to 3.00pm) there is no need to change at the 
end of the lesson back into college uniform.  Kits must comply with the college PE uniform 
expectations.   
 
However, there may be the odd occasion when we do ask students to change back into uniform, for 
example: in the event of extreme wet/cold weather, or if they are particularly muddy/dirty 
following lesson activity 
 
Please share this message with your child.   
 
Yours faithfully  
 
   P. Sansom-Roberts  
 
Pauline Sansom-Roberts 
PE Curriculum Lead 
 
 


